
     

     

FLEET RESERVE ASSOCIATION 170 – Auxiliary 

Hello Everyone: 
 
We don’t have much to report this month. Hope everyone is enjoying the warmer 
weather. Enjoy your Summer.  

The Basket Drawing is July 11. Don’t forget to grab a few extra tickets. Drawing 
is after the Auxiliary meeting. 

Walt Flynn was our June 50/50 winner. Congratulations   

Upcoming Events 

July 11:       Auxiliary meeting/ 50-50 Drawing/ Basket Drawing 
July 26:      Auxiliary paddle wheel 

We appreciate Each and Everyone of you. Thank You for All of Your Support.   

 
Cheryl Young: Auxiliary President 

 
 
 
 
 
 



CLUB 170 NEWS - CLUB 170 NEWS 
 

Hello, and can you believe that it’s July already? 

We’ve got a lot coming up this month.  The Golf 
Tournament is Saturday, July 6th.  There’s a spaghetti dinner 
to follow.  The Silent Auction is July the 19th thru the 27th 
so have your items in no later than the 17th. There’s also a 
memorial for Scottie Alexander on Saturday the 20th at 2:30. 

 

Our upcoming weekend activities are: 

Friday, July 5th – The Delta’s 

Saturday, July 6th – Golf Tourn. & Spaghetti Dinner 

Friday, July 12th – Chad Smith 

Saturday, July 13th – Country Fried Steak & Mini Bingo 

Friday, July 19th – Kat & Marlin 

Saturday, July 20th – Grilled Chicken Teriyaki & Karaoke 

Friday, July 26th – Mr. Bagel 

Saturday, July 27th – Steak Night & Horse Races 

 

Hope to see your smiling faces! 

 

Patti Ramstead, Club 170 Manager 

 

 

 

 


